
Co-Curricular Policy 

Villanova University recognizes and supports the right of the community to gather, to organize, and to 
extend the learning environment of the campus beyond that of the formal classroom. This right, 
however, is not without corresponding responsibility or limitation. 

The expectations which follow are intended to facilitate the integrity, safety and well-being of 
individuals and groups within our academic community, and the institution. All of the policy statements 
contained within the Handbook apply to individuals and to recognized student groups. Students and 
student organizations which are suspected of violating these policies will be referred to the Office of 
the Dean of Students. The appropriate procedural options for implementing the Code of Student 
Conduct will be used to resolve conduct which is inconsistent with policies governing the co-curricular 
life of the University. 
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